
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

        

   

 

        

    

 

 
         

 

          

 
 

Issue No.3    

16th Sept 2021 

Dinner - Week 4 

 

Stars of the Week  
 

P1/2 Lily for being so helpful and tidy and Henry for following instructions 

so well. 

P3/4   Jessie for using brilliant sentence openers and Oscar for super work 

on measure. 

P5/6 Christie for his amazing information about the solar system and Lyla 

for a super work on speech marks. 

P7      Carys and Amira for excellent creative writing. 

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

Weekly COVID Changes!!  
PHA have now taken control of all contact 
tracing in schools. This means that you will 

not be contacted by school and asked to 
isolate and test. If this is required, you will 
be contacted by PHA. When the school is 

told about a positive case we will send out a 
“warn and inform” letter to let you know.   

We are always optimistic in Gorran and hope 
that that this is a positive step for our pupils.  

 
Thank you to all those families who continue 
to do the best for the community by staying 
at home and booking a test when they are 
unwell. This is happening on almost a daily 
basis, children are only missing one day of 
school, at most, and it is helping to keep 

everyone else in school safe. 
  

“Don’t Guess, book a test!” 

New School Meals Menu 
We are blessed to have our own 

kitchen in school and two wonderful 
cooks. A new menu will be in use from 

Monday and will be available on the 
app and website tomorrow. 

There has been a recent change in 
suppliers and some items are proving 

difficult to source. So from time to 
time there may be some slight 

changes in the menu, but we can 
guarantee it will be delicious! 

 

Swimming Year 5 and 6 
Swimming starts on Tuesday 
21st September. Remember 
that the bus will be leaving 

at 9am. Payment and 
permission should be 

completed through the app 
By Monday. 

After School Football 
Mondays @ 3:15 – 

4pm for Primary 5 -7 
boys and girls.  

PE Days -  
PE will be outside whenever 

possible – P3 and above can come 
to school in their PE clothes with 

their school jumpers.  
Tuesday – P7 

Wednesday – P3/4 
Thursday – P5/6 

Primary 1 take part in PE activities 
throughout the week, but don’t 

need to change! 
 

First Aiders 
Congratulations to our 

classroom assistants for 
passing their level 3 paediatric 

First Aid! 


